
Notice for Walk in Interview of Peon & Library Peon. 

For the post of Peon and Library Peon, only Walk in interview will be held on 

29/03/19. Candidates who have applied for the same should appear for the 

interview. No call letter will be sent by post and Applications of only those candidates 

who appear on the date shall only be considered. 

 

 


